
 

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The group 
is used for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the 
school community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and 
answer all three questions. 

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed with the School Secretary. All members 
of the school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on 
the school website.  

                    Book:  

Support Liwara Catholic Primary School & buy today  
https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/8p6004  

P&F Contacts 2022 

President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Rebecca Marlow 

liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

Secretary  - Alysia Davini 

Assistant Secretary - Genna Haines 

liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurer– Jen Ferreira 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Byrne  

liwaralads@gmail.com 

Classroom Rep Coordinators -  

Alana Roscoe & Sarah Musca 

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com 

Trybookings - Jen Ferreira 

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com 

All enquiries should be directed to P&F  

Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com 

FAMILY matters 

Our COLOUR RUN Team delivered all the wonderful prizes this week to 
the classrooms and we hope that your children are enjoying the spoils 

of their incredible fundraising efforts.  

We are so proud and excited to announce that the inaugural  

Liwara Colour Run raised $10,893.84 in PROFIT!  

Thank you to everyone for making this event such a tremendous success. 

Be sure to order your Christmas meats 
from Capital Meats. 

10% from every order is donated back 
to the P&F. 

OH WHAT A NIGHT… 

the sunset was magical on Friday 11 November as we 
gathered together to celebrate Liwara’s 43rd Fair.  

A huge thank you to our tireless 2022 Fair Committee:  

Davide Trevisan-Singh, Craig Byrne, Jen Ferreira, Alysia 
Davini, Genna Haines, Angela Ford, Michael Fairclough, 

Kath Warner & Gary Culhane. 

To all our stall holders, volunteers, staff members and our  

fantastic groundskeeper, Chris; we are so grateful for all 
the help and for everyone's contribution to making the 

night a wonderful success.  

To our Liwara Community - thank you for donating,  

baking, creating and enjoying your way through this true 
highlight of 2022.  
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